You ng, Mary

Subject: 222 Hillspoint Road, Westport

From: brennantom24@aol.com <brennantom24@aol.com>
Sent: Friday, August 2, 2024 12:01 PM

To: Young, Mary <maryyoung@westportct.gov>

Subject: Re: 222 Hillspoint Road, Westport

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Town of Westport's email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To; Mary Young
TOWN OF WESTPORT

RE; ROMANACCI COMPO BEACH
222 HILLSPOINT RD
WESTPORT CT

We have withdrawn our application for a restaurant liquor permit at said premise and we are in the
process of submitting
a cafe permit for same premise.

Thank you very much
Thomas Brennan

ct.gov.dcp

liquor control division
liquor statues

liquor regulations

for patio regulations



